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From:
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To:
Subject:

Matthew Paetz 
Monday, 26 May 2025 5:43 pm
AK Taihia
Far North Proposed District Plan - Hearing Stream 13

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Alicia-Kate, 

I am emailing to confirm that KiwiRail has reviewed the Council's material for Hearing 13 and supports the 
recommendation to retain Objective NH-O3 in the Natural Hazards chapter. 

Thanks, 

Matthew Paetz  |  Senior RMA Advisor 

Level 1 604 Great South Road, Ellerslie, Auckland 1051 | Private Bag 92138, Auckland 1142, New Zealand 

www.kiwirail.co.nz 
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